
TO SERVE YOU IN MINISTRY 
cvsda@sbcglobal.net                  Fax 619 422-7593     www.chulavistasda.org 
Jeanette Whitney, Administrative Asst.     Mon.-Thurs 9 AM-12 Noon          619-422-0405 
Bradley Williams, Senior Pastor   roybrad2@juno.com            cell          619-616-0657 
Burton Maxwell, Associate Pastor                                                                 619-420-2725 
Albert Francis, Head Elder                                                                             619-288-6917 
Ernesto Layon, Head Deacon                      619-944-1780 
Kimberly Layon, Head Deaconess                      619-948-3980 
 

 

DEACONESSES FOR THE QUARTER: Starry Devadhason, Barbara Francis, 
Candyce Francis, Jessica Garcia, Rita Smith-Stephens, and Remie Van Meter. 
 
 

FLORAL ARRANGEMENT: In the Sanctuary today is a love offering in praise 
and thanks to God in honor of Tito and Vicky Domantay’s Wedding Anniversary.  
 
 

OUR WEEKLY CALENDAR 
 

Today:  9:15 a.m. – Choir Warm Up 
         12:45 p.m. – Library Open Until 2:00 p.m. 
  1:00 p.m. – Singiing Band at iVA 

  5:00 p.m. – Ohana (Fellowship Hall Board Room) 
Tuesday:  7:00 p.m. – Ohana (Church, Associate Pastor’s Office) 
Wednesday 7:00 p.m. – Ohana (Church, Associate Pastor’s Office) 
Friday:  7:00 p.m. – Ohana (at Kesler Home) 
  7:00 p.m. – Ohana (at Sterner Home) 
  7:15 p.m. – Ohana Meeting Young Adults (at Hill Home) 

 
Next Sabbath: 10:50 a.m. – Worship Service – Elder Brad Williams 
         Offering: – Local Church Budget  

            
 

 
FUTURE EVENTS 

 

Aug 12  Homeless Ministry at Harborside Park at 5:30 PM 
Aug 14  Pathfinder Rummage Sale 
Aug 15  Board Meeting at 7:00 PM 
 
 
 

INSPIRATIONAL THOUGHT 
 

“For God so loved the world, that he gave his only begotten Son, that 
whosoever believeth in him should not perish, but have everlasting life. For God 
sent not his Son into the world to condemn the world; but that the world 
through him might be saved.”         John 3:16-17     KJV 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Seventh-day Adventist Church 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcomes You! 
 

“This is the day which the Lord has made: 
we will rejoice and be glad in it.”  Psalm 118:24 

 

102 Fourth Avenue 
Chula Vista, CA 91910 

 

619-422-0405 
 

mailto:cvsda@sbcglobal.net
http://www.chulavistasda.org/
mailto:roybrad2@juno.com


THE CHURCH AT WORSHIP 
July 23, 2016, 10:50 a.m. 

 
“Oh come, let us worship and bow down; 

let us kneel before the Lord our Maker.” Psalm 95:6 

 
Praising God Together                   Song Leaders 
 

*Introit   “The Lord Is in His Holy Temple”                          Organ  
      (Elders kneel) 
 
 

*Invocation            Steve Zurek 
*Choral Invocation         Choir 
 

 
Welcome/Announcements                Dr. Dan Rogers 
 
Scripture Reading                “Proverbs 22:29”                  Gary Baker 

 
Hymn of Praise                             “Praise to the Lord”                                     #1 
*Hymn of Preparation       “As We Come to You in Prayer”                       Choir 
 
 

*Morning Prayer                 Dr. Dan Rogers 
Prayer Response             Choir 
 
Baby Dedication         Briella Rain Morales 
Lamb’s Offering/Children’s Story          Kyra Baker 

**Worship in Giving (Conf.-Wide Church & School Bldg. Fund)     Steve Zurek 
 

Offertory         Organ 
 
 

* Worship in Music           Stephanie Mayang 

 
Message                      “Pilgrim”            Elder Williams 

 
Hymn of Appeal                            
 
 

Organ Postlude        Nathanael Montalban 
 

* (Please Refrain from Entering the Sanctuary at these times) 
** (Elders please pray for the congregation’s financial well-being) 

To serve you this morning: 
Greeters:                         deArmas Family                       Barbara Francis 
Lead Deacon:                    David Lucero 

WELCOME TO OUR GUESTS  
“Jesus said, ‘Come unto me all who labor and are heavy laden and I will give you 
rest.’ The Lord welcomes us to His holy presence. May you hear Him speaking to 

your heart and experience rest as you worship with us.” 

 
THE CHURCH AT STUDY 

9:15 a.m. 
 

Song Service             Gene Berry 
Welcome              Earl Kapule 
Scripture & Prayer         David Lucero 
Mission Story             Earl Kapule 
Special Music             Lea Alegado 
Closing Prayer             Earl Kapule 
            
 
 

Adult Bible Study Classes    “Justice and Mercy in the Old  
                               Testament: Part 2” 

 
Sanctuary: Pastor & Albert’s Class 

Fellowship Hall: 
 

Junior & Young Adult – Enter South Stairway 
Adult Lesson Classes – Fellowship Hall, Board Room & Pastor’s Office 

Spanish Adult – Assoc. Pastor’s Office 
Youth/Earliteen, Children’s Sabbath Schools – Enter North Stairway 

Guests: you are urged to join the Pastor’s class, but welcome to attend the class  
              of your choice.  

 

 
Church Budget July 2016 
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  CHURCH BUDGET REPORT 2016 
Weekly Budget            $  2,471  Received last week     $    1,540 
Year to date Budget       69,188  Received year to date     57,922 
 

Sunset Today: 7:53 p.m.  Sunset Next Friday: 7:49 p.m. 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 
July 23, 2016 

 
*MEMBERSHIP  (First Reading) 
Incoming: Rachel Craven from Paradise Valley SDA Church  
    David Pethel from Clairemont SDA Church 
 
FUNDRAISING: For the restoration of church building over the next 12 months. 
Please give to the Building Fund #112 on tithe envelope. 
 
*OUR NEW HOMELESS MINISTRY: Is looking for donations and members to 
donate their time. Once a month we serve the homeless. Donations needed are 
bible study guides, Christian literature, gently used clothes, shoes, and 
blankets. Next date for homeless ministry mission is Friday July 8, 2016 at 5:30 
PM at Harborside Park on Oxford St. in Chula Vista. For more info on how you 
can help, please contact Fervin Callo 858-603-1368 or Ernie Layon 619-944-
1780. You don’t have to travel far to be on a mission. 
 
TRASH TO TREASURE: Please continue to bring your recyclables each 
Sabbath. The money goes to support our evangelism fund.  
This year, $652.26 was raised though recycling. Our recycling program needs 
another interested volunteer to help out from time to time.  
For more information, see David Lucero. 
 
OUR CHRISTIAN BOOK AND NUTRITION CENTER (CBNC): Is a mission that 
has Adventist items, so we don’t have to go far to purchase such items. The 
CBNC has lots of evangelistic literature, spiritual books, health books, T-shirts 
and other clothing, greeting cards, and vegetarian food products. Please 
support this mission by shopping there. What would we do without our CBNC 
(our version of an ABC store)? Well, we’d have to travel far, because the 
nearest ABC store is over two hours away.  
 
PATHFINDERS: Are preparing for their annual rummage sale. If you have items 
that you would like to donate for their sale, please see Aldie. For larger items in 
need of pick up, please call Aldie Garcia at 619-708-9438. 
 
PATHFINDERS ARE LOOKING: For a new leader who would be faithful, 
available, and committed. If you are being called to serve God in this capacity, 
you are encouraged to call Aldie Garcia at 619-708-9438. 
 
FUNERAL EXPENSES: If anyone would like to donate for the funeral expenses 
of Stephen Ros, please mark it on your tithe envelope.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Legislative Alert 
July 2016 

 

        SB 1146 Passes Assembly Judiciary Committee  

 

    Your help needed, now more than ever!  
 

        SB 1146 is a frequently amended piece of legislation that is 

wreaking  

        havoc with the rights of religious colleges and universities to freely  

        practice their faith.  
 

        The most recent version that passed out of Assembly Judiciary  

        restored protections for religious institutions in the Education Code,  

        but with the other hand, imposed new restrictions on religious  

        colleges and universities in the Government Code.  

 

        The bottom line is that religious colleges will be subject to lawsuits  

        if they do not conform their religious practices and policies to  

        the new requirements of the bill.  
 

        The bill also makes it difficult if not impossible for religious 

colleges  

        to qualify to remain in the Cal Grant program, accepting students  

        who receive state financial aid.  
 

        What to do now!    

        The Legislature is in recess until early August, so it is time to focus  

        on local district offices. Your help is needed to show up and let  

        your own Assembly person and State Senator know how much 

people  

        care. If you are interested in making district office visits, please call  

        our office and we would be happy to help arrange it. 

 

        Church State Council:  916.446.2552 


